
Memo to Council 

From the Office of Councillor Amy Lubik 

  1 

Date: December 19, 2022 

Subject: Request for exemption for the 2023 Elected Officials Seminar 

Per section 13.2 of the City of Port Moody Council Code of Conduct Bylaw, 2018, No. 3164, 

Unless excused by Council, every Member must attend the Elected Officials Seminar offered by 

the Local Government Leadership Academy in the first quarter of the year following local 

government elections.   

 

The Local Government Leadership Academy is hosting the 2023 Elected Officials Seminar for 

LMLGA in Richmond on February 8, 9 and 10th. I am requesting an exemption from this due to 

conflicts with my other work. I am more than happy to read the associated reports and 

recommended readings, as I know this a valuable undertaking. 

 

Therefore I am recommending Council pass the following recommendation:  

 

Recommendation 
 

THAT Councillor Amy Lubik be provided an exemption from the City of Port Moody 

Council Code of Conduct Bylaw, 2018, No. 3164 section 13.2, that prohibits the 

attendance of the Elected Officials Seminar on February 8-10, 2022 in Richmond, BC.  

 


